
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Harbor City 
Name: Mike Etter 
Phone Number: 
Email: metterhcnc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(8) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/27/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 03/08/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0002-S12 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Harbor City Neighborhood Council strongly supports the City Council’s pending
resolution entitled California Public Schools Funding. The recent LAUSD strike demonstrated the
crucial role our public schools play in our community, and as UTLA’s demands and LAUSD
responses illustrated, adequate funding is a necessary foundation for providing Los Angeles’s
children with safe, nurturing, engaging places to learn and grow. California’s status at the bottom of
the educational funding pack is an embarrassment to our state and our leaders. It is time to restore
our status as one of the best public education systems in the country, and that starts with adequate
funding. 
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